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Board Members 

Unit 1:  Randy Wellman 

Unit 1:  Kim Telkamp  

Unit 2:  Cinda Stiffel 

Unit 2:  Denise Lindquist 

Unit 3:  Rodney Dilley 

Unit 3:  Jason Shanks 

Unit 4:  Miles Tratchel 

Unit 4:  Denise Johnson 

At Large:  Alan Smith, Vice 
President 

At Large:  Mike Parkhurst, 
President 

At Large:  Open 

Secretary:  Kristie Martin  

Maintenance:  Mike Smith 

 

Vision Mission 

Committee 

They will be meeting in June 

to discuss plans to begin work 

on the beach area.  More 

details to come.   

 
 

PRESIDENT’S  

LETTER 
I want to thank those who 

attended the most recent board 

meeting at the shelter house.  It 

has been a few months since the 

board has been able to meet 

during this continuing COVID-19 

pandemic.  It was good to see 

everyone and I appreciate those 

who set up the shelter house for 

the meeting so we could practice 

social distancing recommendations as set forth by Missouri Governor 

Mike Parson.  One of our biggest issues at the lake is roads and drainage 

and the limited funding the lake has to address those issues. We are 

currently over budget on road rock and will have to wait for the new 

budget in July to continue to put additional rock on roads.  I want to 

remind everyone who uses the trash dumpsters: furniture, appliances, 

mattresses and other items are not allowed.  Household trash that you 

would normally put in a household trash can is all that you are allowed to 

put into the dumpsters.  We will be looking at the camera system to 

identify those who are violating the policies set forth in Leisure Lake by-

laws and take appropriate action.  I encourage everyone to stay safe 

under the current circumstances and work with us as we strive to make 

living at the lake and visiting a pleasant experience.  Help us enhance the 

lake's natural beauty by cleaning up your properties or help your neighbor 

clean their property if they need assistance.  Reminder quiet hours at the 

lake please refer to the by-laws with respect for those who live at the lake 

and have to work the following day by parking your four-wheelers and 

turning down your loud music.  Please also keep your dogs confined to 

your property.  Enjoy the summer and practice social distancing as much 

as possible.   

Election 

If your assessments were paid off by May 31st, you will receive a ballot 

inside the envelope included with this mailing.  Please complete and mail 

or drop off the ballot at the office.  Ballots must be received before the 

annual meeting.    

Burning Brush 

As you clear off your brush this year, please burn on your own property.  

The brush pile by the scrap metal trailer is for brush on Lake properties 

and on right of way of the roads only.   



 

Ladies of the Lake 
 

Due to Covid -19 we may have to 

cancel some of the events 

scheduled this year.   More 

details will be supplied closer to 

the event on Facebook, Website 

and Bulletin Board.   

June 13th at 4:00 is a pontoon tie 

up.  Bring a snack to share and 

own beverages. 

July 4th at 3:00 is the Boat Parade.  

The theme is “Your favorite 

sports team.”  Prizes will be 

awarded. 

August 8th at 4:00 is a pontoon 

tie-up.  Bring a snack to share and 

own beverage. 

September 12th at 4:00 “Meet the 

board members” pontoon tie up.  

Bring snack to share and own 

beverage. 

October 24th 5:00 -7:00 Soup 

Supper Fundraiser at the Shelter 

house.  Everyone to dress up in 

Halloween costumes and prizes 

awarded.  

Welcome New Members 
 

We have 2 new members at the Lake – Welcome 

David and Marcia Tillman, Unit 3, Lots 16 & 17 

Jon Stowers - Unit 3, Lots 97 & 98 
 

Rental Space 
 

The three smaller spaces have all been rented.  The larger space is still 

available.  If you are interested, please contact the office. 
 

 

Boating Reminder 
 

Now that summer is just about here, just want to remind everyone that 

there is no wake on the lake between the hours of 6 pm and 10 am.  This is 

the time reserved for the fishermen.  There is no wake past the buoys or in 

the coves.  The fishing guidelines are listed by the boat docks, on the 

website and in the by-laws.   
 

 

Throw Back Picture – Bufford Wilson 8/04 
 

 

Leisure Lake Association:  A friendly inviting place to enjoy 

natural beauty, peace and contentment 
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When you visit the above businesses, please 

let them know that you saw their 

advertisement in our Newsletter.  
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